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Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum Global Water Award


The Embassy of the United Arab Emirates presents its compliments to the prestigious University and has the honor to inform that Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice President and Prime Minister of the UAE and Ruler of Dubai, launched a USD1 million global award to find sustainable solutions to water scarcity.
The award, organized by SUQIA, UAE Water Aid under Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum Global Initiatives encourages new and innovative technologies that produce, desalinate and purify water, using solar energy to solve the global water shortage problem.

The notice of the 2nd Award was recently announced. Anyone can participate through the link below. For the 2019 cycle, deadline to submit applications is June 30, 2019.


English Link https://www.suqia.ae/en/awards
Arabic Link https://www.suqia.ae/ar-ae/awards
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